
A la Carte Milk
Available to Order
Starting 5/3!

Parents will have the option to order an a la
carte 1% or chocolate milk carton for $0.50
each! The earliest date to order is Monday,

May 3rd.
 

** A credit card must be loaded on the website in order to purchase**
 

** Please note that all hot lunches include a carton of milk, and do
not need to be purchased separately **




